
 

 

May 2, 2025 
 
To: Municipal Clerks  
 
Re: Audited Financial Statements for 2024 and Approved Budget for 2025 
 
Dear Municipal Clerks, 
 
Please find below two documents that we are required to circulate to all member municipalities, 
no action is required on your part. 
 
2024 Audited Financial Statements 
In accordance with Section 38(3) of the Conservation Authorities Act, conservation authorities 
are required to provide all member municipalities with a copy of their annual audited financial 
statements. At their meeting on April 24, 2025, the Board of Directors of the RVCA approved 
audited financial statements for 2024. These statements have been posted to our website and 
can be found at:  

• https://www.rvca.ca/audited-financial-statements 

2025 Approved Budget 
In accordance with Section 24(a) of Ontario Regulation 402/22, conservation authorities are 
required to provide all member municipalities with a copy of their final approved annual budget. 
At their meeting on February 27, 2025, the Board of Directors of the RVCA approved a budget 
for 2025. This budget has been posted to our website and can be found at:  

• https://www.rvca.ca/annual-budgets 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
sommer.casgrain-robertson@rvca.ca or 613-692-3571 ext. 1214. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Sommer Casgrain-Robertson 
General Manager / Secretary-Treasurer 
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